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Dear Ms. Davidson,
I am a New Mexico resident who has studied the impact of Fracking on public health  for many years.
1. I oppose the use of fracked toxic waste (produced water) used for any purpose other than repurposed in fracking
operations.
2. Our precious water resource should be preserved for drinking and agriculture uses only.
3. We need strongly worded and Enforceable regulations.
4. I’m very concerned about the role of the Gas/oil industry in creating rules around water use and as a research
partner with NMSU on fracked toxic waste management. This is like the fox helping to guard the chicken coop!

Thank you
Jeff Silesky
704 Grayhawk Dr NE
Rio Rancho NM
Sent from my iPhone
(425) 830-7037
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